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1) A new hand-held skimmer net was purchased to replace the deteriorated one at the South Gate Fountain.

2) One pool deck skimmer lid was found missing two weeks ago.  We purchased two replacements and will keep one as a spare.

3) The repairs to the Cabana outdoor shower and pool fill pipe have been completed.  Thank you, Jim Gutmann, for managing and working on this project.

4) Thank you to Tom Juska for his donation of an aluminum extension ladder to the Maintenance Committee. 


Eugene Lisewski, Jr.
Chairman, Maintenance Committee


